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No April ENE Chapter Meeting 

  

 

 

Hello ENE 99s! 

 

The Spring Section Registration deadline was Friday 3/24. If you missed 

it and plan to attend, now is the time to get registered!   
  



 



 

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  

 
 

Our chapter will not have an April meeting and we encourage members 
to attend Section in Burlington, VT if you are able to on April 14-15. 

 

 

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  



 

  

Have you heard of the Professional Pilot Leadership Initiative?  This is a 
fabulous mentoring program that is FREE to you!  Read the attached 
PPLI Newsletter to get a better understanding of the program and if it is 
the right fit for you.  I hope you have been taking advantage of the few 
beautiful flying days we have been having. Spring is here, hope to see 
you in the skies! 
https://mcusercontent.com/8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c/files/aaeea4b6-
f45e-fda0-a4ea-f3b45bbf9970/PPLI_2022B_Newsletter.pdf 
  

Beth Young, 
Chapter Chair, ENE 99s 

  

 

 

https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=f39df454bb&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=f39df454bb&e=75347ca4ae

